
 
 
  

PURCHASING SUMMARY 
City of Maricopa 

Purchasing Department 
Purchase for the Police Department  

State of Arizona Contract #ADSPO13-036880 
 

In accordance with the City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section 223, Cooperative Purchasing, 
it is recommended that the State of Arizona Contract # #ADSPO13-036880 with Motorola Solutions be 
utilized for the purchase of Motorola APX600 700/800 Model 3.5 Portable Radios and associated supplies.  
 
The City of Maricopa’s Police Department has reviewed the specifications and worked with the Purchasing 
Department to research a cooperative contract for this purchase.  It was determined that by utilizing the 
cooperative contract provided by the State of Arizona is the best option.  This contract was competitively 
solicited and awarded to Motorola Solutions effective 11/29/2012 and runs through 9/1/2018, with 
pending renewal extension status with the State of Arizona. 
 
Based upon the specification review done by the City of Maricopa staff, and utilizing the favorable pricing 
obtained by using the State of Arizona Contract, it is recommended that the purchase be awarded to 
Motorola Solutions.  The City of Maricopa Council approved expenditures of NTE $200k this fiscal year for 
equipment pertaining to two-way radios for Police and Fire Department.  
Total $27,070.69 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  

 
 
CC: 

 Angele Ozoemelam, Budget and Finance Manager 
 Department of Administrative Services 

 Chief Steve Stahl, City of Maricopa Police Department 
 Commander James Hughes, City of Maricopa Police Department 

 
 
Attachments (1) 

 Motorola Solutions/quote  
DSPO18-205712 


